Dear Indian Hollow Families,

It's that time again! Our PTA Board has begun planning for an exciting new school
year! We are looking forward to continuing to bring exciting programs, both old and
new, to our school community, as well as foster our outstanding relationship with our

teachers, parents, staff and administration.

In order to make this year a success, we encourage each of you to become an active
member of the IHPTA. The IHPTA serves as a forum where parents, teachers and
administrators discuss ways to:

*Promote quality education

*Strive and expand the arts, as well as social-emotional learning

*Encourage community involvement

Membership in the IHPTA gives you a voice and the ability to vote in these and other
PTA matters. It also gives you the ability to participate in events and on committees.
By getting involved in our school community, you demonstrate to your child the
importance you place on education. It provides an opportunity for you to meet parents

and teachers, gain valuable experiences and exchange ideas.

Please visit https://indianhollow.memberhub.com/store to become a member today!

We look forward to another successful year!

Thank you!
Jenn Palilla & Kristen Demundo
IHPTA Co-Presidents 2022-2023

indianhollowpta@gmail.com IHPTA Sign Up
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